3225 MAIN STREET • P.O. BOX 226 BARNSTABLE, MASSACHUSETTS 02630



(508) 362-3828 • Fax (508) 362-3136 • www.capecodcommission.org

Cape Cod 2020 Regional Transportation Plan Update

Attend a public meeting, take the survey, let your voice be heard

What's your vision for Cape Cod? Replacement of the existing Canal bridges? More sidewalks? More bike paths? Increased bus service? Improved pavement condition? Safer roadways? Self-driving cars?

The Regional Transportation Plan (RTP) sets the long-range vision for the transportation system on Cape Cod. It is the primary means for allocation of federal and state funds for the Cape's transportation needs. The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO), a collaboration of local, regional, state, and federal transportation officials, is charged with updating the RTP this spring. To kick off the RTP development process, a series of Listening Sessions have been scheduled to gather early public input. Each Listening Session will include a presentation and time for questions and comments.

RTP LISTENING SESSIONS	Date	Time
Eastham Town Hall	Tuesday, February 5, 2019	5:00 PM
2500 State Highway (Route 6), Eastham		
Mashpee Library	Wednesday, February 6, 2019	5:00 PM
64 Steeple St, Mashpee		
Hyannis Transportation Center	Thursday, February 7, 2019	2:00 PM
215 Iyannough Road, Hyannis		

For those who are unable to attend a listing session, an online survey will be made available on Tuesday, February 5, 2019. To learn more about upcoming meetings and participate in the online survey, visit www.capecodcommission.org/rtp.

Contact Cape Cod Commission staff with questions or comments:

Email: lmalakhoff@capecodcommission.org

Phone: 508-362-3828

Fax: 508-362-3136 Attn: Lev Malakhoff

Mail/in person: 3225 Main Street (Route 6A) | PO Box 226, Barnstable, MA 02630

These meetings are accessible to people with disabilities. The Cape Cod Commission/Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available). For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod Commission by phone: (508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, TTY (508) 362-5585 or email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org

Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal and state protected categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran's status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape Cod MPO. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the Cape Cod Commission's Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828, TTY at 508-362-5885, fax (508) 362-3136 or by e-mail at mhevenor@capecodcommission.org.

If information is needed in another language, please contact the Cape Cod Commission's Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828.

▶ Para soliciter uma traducao deste document para o Portugues, por favor ligue (508) 744-1299